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                   Boston Biomedica Shareholders Committee
                   ---------------------------------------

                   Information Concerning the Participants
                   ---------------------------------------

      The following persons may be deemed to be participants in any
solicitation of proxies by the Boston Biomedica Shareholders Committee with
respect to the upcoming annual meeting of stockholders (the "Meeting") of
Boston Biomedica, Inc. (the "Company").

      The Boston Biomedica Shareholders Committee.  The Committee is an
unincorporated association that does not have any officers or employees and
does not beneficially own any securities of the Company.  Except for the
interests of its members, the Committee has no direct or indirect interest
in any matter expected to be acted upon at the Meeting.

      R. Wayne Fritzsche.  Mr. Fritzsche has been nominated for election as
a director of the Company at the Meeting.  Mr. Fritzsche may be deemed to
beneficially own 3,000 shares of the Company's common stock underlying
options that are currently exercisable.

      Russell B. Richerson.  Dr. Richerson has been nominated for election
as a director of the Company at the Meeting.  Dr. Richerson may be deemed
to beneficially own 5,000 shares of the Company's common stock, including
(i) 2,000 shares held by the Richerson Living Trust dated 9/22/00, of which
Dr. Richerson is a co-trustee with his wife, with whom he shares voting and
investment power over these shares, and (ii) 3,000 shares underlying
options that are currently exercisable.

      Richard T. Schumacher.  Mr. Fritzsche and Dr. Richerson have agreed
to support Mr. Schumacher's reinstatement as Chief Executive Officer of the
Company on the same terms and conditions as were in effect prior to the
termination of his employment by the Company or such other reasonable terms
as may be approved by the Board of Directors.  Mr. Schumacher may be deemed
to beneficially own 672,907 shares of the Company's common stock, including
35,000 shares underlying options that are currently exercisable.
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